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What can children’s literature teach us about past and present Korean 

culture and society? What are some of the cultural meanings and 

traditions surrounding Korean children’s stories? How can folktales and 

contemporary children’s stories from Korea broaden our students’ 

worldview?  
 

Join the Program for Teaching East Asia (TEA) and Korean children’s 

literature specialist, Dr. Dafna Zur (Stanford University) in an online 

workshop to explore these questions through exemplary children’s 

literature about Korea (including Freeman Award Honorable Mention 

Books). The program will consider cross-curricular teaching activities for 

integrating Korea into K-8 literacy and social studies curricula.  
 

Teachers will participate in two synchronous live webinars and one  

two-week asynchronous online learning module in a program which 

includes: 

 A presentation on Korean children’s literature across the DMZ; 

 Readings and discussion about Korean history, culture, and society, 

as well as pedagogy for literature-based cultural study; and 

 Networking and sharing teaching ideas with other K-8 teachers. 
 

Open to elementary and middle school teachers nationwide. 
Participants are responsible for acquiring the three books in advance of 
the workshop start date. Submission of evaluation and a teaching plan 
to be shared with fellow participants completes the program.  
 
Participation is free, with the following benefits for full participation:  
 Certificate of Completion for 8 contact hours; and 
 $50 recognition award upon satisfactory completion.   
 
Register online at: www.colorado.edu/ptea/korea-workshop. For more 
information, contact Catherine Ishida at ishida@colorado.edu. 
 

Registration deadline: Friday, September 11, 2020 
 

This workshop is made possible by a grant from  
the Consulate General of the Republic of Korea at San Francisco. 
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